
Cheltenham Branch – June 2015 

Thanks and Congratulations… 

To Warden Hill for welcoming Striking 
Competition ringers to their practice on 
Wednesday 20 May. 

To Childswickham for hosting a Basic 
Doubles practice on Saturday 16 May. 

Coming up… 

Wednesday 3 June 

6.45pm: Ringing talk at Cheltenham Minster  

Tickets may still be available at the 
Cheltenham Festivals website 
(https://tickets.cheltenhamfestivals.com/bo
oking/production/bestavailable/119239) 

No practice at Warden Hill (most of the 
band are going to the talk) 

Saturday 6 June 

2.45pm: Branch Outing  

6.15pm: Meal at The Snowshill Arms 

We thought rather than a full-day outing this 
year a couple of shorter ones might be 
easier for people to cope with. This is the 
first: the second will follow in September. 

Details of the outing are: 

Hinton on the Green (8) 2:45 – 3:45pm   
SP025400       WR11 2QR 

Broadway (6)     4:15 – 5:00pm 
SP097362      WR12 7JS 

Stanton (6)      5:15 – 6:00pm 
 SP068343    WR12 7NF 

Please let Anna know if you are coming 
along, and if you would like to join us for the 
meal. 

Saturday 13 June 

4.30pm: Striking Competition at Warden 
Hill 

Everyone is welcome, whether ringing in the 
competition or not. 

6.00pm: Pudding Party  

In aid of Minster bells, at 30 Redgrove Park, 
Cheltenham GL51 6QY (contact Liz on 07762 
208311 or at  
cheltminster@cheltenhambranch.org.uk) 

Friday 24 July 

 7.30pm: Stedman Triples Practice 
(including Calling) at Leckhampton. 

To help with planning, please let Stuart 
know if you plan to come. 

Tower News 

Bishop’s Cleeve will be silent for most of 
June due to the ancient stairs being 
dismantled and rebuilt. Wednesday Practice 
will probably move to Woolstone, and there 
will be no Sunday ringing.  

Up to date arrangements will be notified by 
email and posted on Facebook. 

Contacts: 

Website:   www.cheltenhambranch.org.uk 
Facebook:  ‘Cheltenham Branch Ringers’ Group 
Anna:    ringingmaster-anna@cheltenhambranch.org.uk 
Barbara:  secretary@cheltenhambranch.org.uk 
Colin:    chairman@cheltenhambranch.org.uk 
John:   mcrep@cheltenhambranch.org.uk 
Nigel:   treasurer@cheltenhambranch.org.uk 
Simon:   ringingmaster-simon@cheltenhambranch.org.uk 
Stuart:   ringingmaster-stuart@cheltenhambranch.org.uk 
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